
Sunapee Sestercentennial Committee 

December 10, 2018  7pm  Outside Sunapee Town Office Meeting Room 

Present:  Kathy Springsteen, Wendy Nolin, Steve Marshall, Becky Rylander, Sharon Parsons, Ron 

Garceau, Patricia Halpin, David Cahill 

 

Motion:  It was moved, seconded and approved to accept the minutes of the October 24, 2018, 

meeting. 

 

Motion:  It was moved and seconded to request that the Sunapee Board of Selectmen approve 

and amount of $893.03 to pay Stone Vault for engraving the granite stone placed over the time 

capsule.  Approved unanimously. 

 

Motion:  It was moved and seconded to request that the Sunapee Board of Selectmen approve 

an expense of $30.00 to repay Megan Leo for a license plate that was not received.  After a 

short discussion, the motion was approved unanimously. 

 

Kathy updated the committee on the web site and commemorative item sales.  The Pay Pal 

account will be closed as of December 15 in order to have time to prepare end of year reports.  

All unsold commemorative items will be given to Sunapee (Town Offices) and will be sold from 

there by the town.  The Committee will no longer be involved with the sales.  Committee 

members who have items should get them to the town offices. 

Sharon Parsons updated the Committee on discussions with the Abbott Library about giving 

patrons access to celebration photographs.  The library is willing to do this and also suggested 

having the photographs available on their web site.  After some discussion about privacy rights 

and conditions of use, the Committee decided to defer discussion to the January meeting.   

The next meeting of the Committee will be Wednesday, January 9, 2019, at 7PM, at the Town 

Offices Building.  The Chair was reminded to make sure someone attending would be able to 

open the door. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sharon Parsons 

Dec. 14, 2018 

 

 

 

 


